
WOLFPACK NEWS FOR NOVEMBER 17th, 2023

THANK YOU FROM OUR TEAM!

We wish to share our thanks from our staff here for the time that you gave

for student-led conferences this week! We so appreciate the conversations

that took place, the successes shared and the next steps that are now

planned.

THANK YOU FOR THE SUPPORT OF OUR BOOK FAIR!

Mrs. Coombes would like to thank all our families for their amazing support

of the Book Fair. It has been quite a week and so many wonderful books

have new homes now with our Wolfpack! Thank you also to the Grade 5 and

6 students who volunteered their time to assist as their incredible work was

amazing to see!

BUS CANCELLATIONS:

As winter weather approaches, we remind families to please check the

following for any bus cancellations that may occur:

https://scstc.ca (Simcoe County Student Transportation Consortium)

https://cle.scdsb.on.ca/ (Clearview Meadows ES website)

@CMESWolfPack on X (Twitter)

Clearview.meadows on Instagram

If there are any cancellations, they will be posted to these sites by 6:15am.

NEW LUNCH OPTION:

We are pleased to share that Kitchen Savvy has joined our Lunch Box

Program here at Clearview Meadows and now offers an option for Tuesday

https://scstc.ca
https://cle.scdsb.on.ca/


lunches! Similar to pizza, orders must be placed by 12pm Sunday and if

there are any bus cancellations on this day or on Pizza Day, orders will be

canceled and money refunded to your SchoolCash Online accounts in three

business days by them.

Head to SchoolCash Online and click on the Lunch Box header. Click on the

yellow order now button that will take you to the calendar for ordering

where you can see options and prices.

THANK YOU LAFRENIERE AUTO SALES:

On behalf of the Clearview Meadows students and staff, we would like to

thank Lafreniere Auto for their kind donation to our Eat Well program that

will help to fund our snack program here at school!

SCHOOL CLOTHING IS HERE:

A reminder to visit The Uniform Factory to order your Wolfpack gear! From

hats to sweatpants, tees to hoodies, this is the place to get your school wear

now!

12 DAYS OF GIVING RETURNS TO CLEARVIEW!

Beginning on Monday November 27th, our school will once again be holding

the 12 Days of Giving! Please watch your email as the flyer with all the

details will be coming home next week as we look to make a difference in

our incredible community!

STUDENT AMBASSADORS PRESENT FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT:

Save the date as our Student Team is having a Family Movie Night on

Thursday November 30th from 6:30 - 8:30pm. Doors open at 6pm and

popcorn and treats will be available for purchase and donations to our 12

Days of Giving campaign will be happily accepted! Hope to see you there!

https://theuniformfactory.ca/


FROM THE OFFICE:

A reminder that if there are any changes to your child’s end of day routine,

we are asking that you let the office know by 2pm. This allows for the office

to ensure the teacher and student(s) know that there is a change of plans

before the dismissal bell of 2:50pm. Thank you so much for your help!


